
Greetings -  
 
This may be too late to be included, but I wish to voice my opposition to the 17 percent increase in the 
St Paul property taxes on our home, located in the SE Corner of the City, proposed for 2022.  (And, this is 
not including special assessments, nor, of course, a nearly eight percent increase in Ramsey County's 
proposed tax.)   
 
I also wish to voice opposition to Mayor Carter's new Low Income Homeowner Support Program.  Let's 
focus on assisting folks to access existing benefits and programs, rather than creating (and 
administering) yet another new program.   
 
I support $$ needed for the St Paul Police.  The rise in crime is frightening - it is an urgent need.  
 
Thank you for your service to the City.   
 
Regards,  
Grace Schmitt 
1172 South Winthrop Street 
St. Paul MN  55119 
 


